COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

14th December, 1938

Dear Sir,

I am sending to you under separate
cover sample rivets taken from the forward boiler
of the steamer "MURITAI", and shell be glad if you will
be good enough to carry out a metallurgical investigation
of the same.

I should add that in September, 1938,
143 rivets in a circumferential shell seom and 16 in the
longitudinal joints were remnewed on account of broken
or cracked polnts.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Secretarye
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